
From: Quick, Beth <BCampbell@budget.sc.gov>
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Hawkins, Quentin <qhawkins@budget.sc.gov>

Date: 8/9/2013 11:30:28 AM
Subject: PBF Access

You guys now have access in PBF in our QA environment.  Feel free to play around.  I would ask that you limit what 
you are doing to the agencies P160 or P240.  We are still doing full cycle testing on some other agencies.  The link is 
below.  Your user name and password are the same as your MySCEmployee logons.  Please let me know if you have 
access issues.
 
https://pbfportalqas.sc.gov/irj/portal
 
 
Thanks,
 
Beth
 
Beth Quick
Office of State Budget
http://www.budget.sc.gov/OSB-index.phtm
bquick@budget.sc.gov
803-734-0649
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